
Recreation Advisory Board 

Wednesday, December 14, 2018 

Parks and Recreation Office 

Parks and Recreation Downstairs Meeting Room 

  

 

1. Call to Order  

Members present: Stephanie Papakonstantis, chair; Mike Wissler; Jen Harrington; Anne Torrez; 

Courtney Marshall; Brinn Sullivan; Rob Ficara; Molly Cowan, Select Board rep; Darren Winham, 

Economic Developer, and Greg Bisson, David Tovey, and Melissa Roy of Parks & Rec.  

 

 

Ms. Papakonstantis called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.  

 

Greg turned the floor over to Darren Winham to discuss update on the 10 Hampton Rd property. 

Darren reported back Mr Dean was looking for $750,000 in addition to the land swap. At this 

time, the town will look to negotiate a different deal as it is too late in the budget process to 

proceed with this proposal and will hopefully wrap some type of project into the total recreation 

park project if passed.  

 

Mr. Wissler moved to adjourn the meeting, Ms. Harrington seconded the motion. All were in 

favor.  

 

  


